
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 We have heat in our EAA hangar much thanks to Mark 
Luscomb and David Yegge.  In addition, Mark has added 
a simple thermostat where the temperature can be set 
simply.  We are using the KISS Principle; keep it simple 
stupid. 

  Each month, we take a few minutes to review the projects our 
members are working on.  Here is a quick list on who is working on 
what projects.
Jon Harris - Building an RV-12 and a Cozy Mark IV.
David Yegge, Nick and Ben - Building an RV-12.
Ron Stonewall - Building a Wag-a-Bond taildragger.
Clint Ray - Restoring a Cessna 150 and a Stinson 108.
Nancy Springar and David Keller - Building a Zenith Cruiser.
It's very interesting to hear Please come join the discussion and 
update the team on how you are progressing on your project.

  Greg Pawczuk  (248) 935-3185

President – David Yegge   (810) 241-6328
Vice President – Jon Harris   (313) 909-3225
Treasurer – Rod Stonewall  (810) 623-3427
Secretary – David Hubbard  (734) 395-2395

  Clint Ray  (810) 223-6819
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AROUND THE 
AIRPORT 45G

- Saturday morning breakfast
Breakfast is served at the BAA House, on Hyne Road, 
every Saturday morning at 9:00am. 
- Pilot Proficiency Night
Each Monday evening a new topic is discussed at the 
BAA House in a relaxed format.  Greg Heckler will be 
presenting tonight.

UPCOMING EVENTS

YOUR EAA CHAPTER OFFICERS

QThe next meeting of your EAA Chapter is this
     Wednesday, February 08, 2023 at 7:00pm.
     The meeting will be at the BAA House/terminal 
     building.  
QThe March 2023 meeting is scheduled for 
      Wednesday, March 8, 2023 at 7:00pm.
     

YE Coordinator - Karl Vogelheim (812) 987-3600

 Member Project Updates

Trustee(s) at Large -

  Your 2023 chapter dues ($25.00) are due NOW, 
January, so please get with Ron and make your 2023 

dues payment.  Thanks  

WE HAVE HEAT IN THE HANGAR



 

 

 

 We spent some time last weekend cleaning up the EAA Hangar and restoring things back to what they were 
before we started the bi-fold door installation.  Many of the aircraft parts have been hung up on the wall to keep 
them from being underfoot.  In addition, we installed some lift eyebolts and hung the fuselage from the ceiling to 
create more floor space.  The fuselage is double strapped for safety and it can be lowered in a few minutes by 
about three people.

               AFTER

                   BEFORE

 In addition we gained back the four chairs that 
were supporting the fuselage and we rolled the 90 
Hp Franklin engine into the corner where it is 
covered, and out of the way.  Much thanks to Nick 
Yegge, David Yegge, Mark Luscomb, and Yan Meyer 
for helping with these efforts.

UPDATES ON THE HANGAR

 



 
 

 

  

 
 

 


